
Milwaukee County

Legislation Text

From the Government Affairs Liaison, Office of Government Affairs, requesting authorization to
increase an existing Professional Services Contract with Stafford Rosenbaum, LLP, by $147,600,
from $99,000, to an amount not to exceed $246,600, to provide lobbying services for the Milwaukee
County Board of Supervisors through April 30, 2018.
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